Hemi Villeneuve

From:

Bromberg, Justin < JBromberg@prescott-russell.on.ca>

Sent:

Monday, August 17, 2020 9:46 AM

To:

Eastern Ontario Communications Conference

Cc:

Marco Smits; Graham, Sheridan; Lisa Severson; Ellis, Maddison; Heather Wrightly; Hamill,

Lily; Matt Mills; Bromberg, Justin

Subject:

Registration now open for the 2nd Eastern Ontario Communications (Virtual)

Conference – November 19, 2020

Good morning!

On behalf of the organizing committee, we hope you are having an excellent, safe and healthy summer season.

We are pleased to announce that registration for the conference is now open and available via Eventbrite: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/eastern-ontario-communications-conference-2020-tickets-114342503506

You are encouraged to sign up as soon as possible and, of course, share the word with your colleagues.

Finally, a reminder that speaker proposals are still being accepted at eocommsconf@gmail.com.

Thank you again for your enthusiasm and support, and we look forward to seeing you soon.

The Eastern Ontario Communications Conference Organizing Committee

From: Bromberg, Justin Sent: July 21, 2020 2:48 PM

Subject: 2nd Eastern Ontario Communications (Virtual) Conference – New Date – November 19, 2020

Good afternoon.

First, a huge thank you for the incredible interest and many positive responses received to our 2nd annual conference!

We are writing again to announce that we have had to change the date of our conference, due to a conflict with the revised date of the Ontario East Municipal Conference (OEMC). Our <u>new conference date is now Thursday, November 19, 2020</u>. We apologize for any inconvenience and sincerely hope that you will be able to attend on this new date.

As a result, we have also extended the deadline to submit proposals for presentations to August 31, 2020. Please therefore send any proposals to eocommsconf@gmail.com. The organizing committee is already busy working on a very exciting agenda for the conference, including many timely and relevant topics that we have experienced over this past year.

On a final note, the registration cost for this conference is \$25 per person. This will help us cover the cost of the platform being used to virtually host the conference, all while keeping the cost of attendance very affordable – and ensuring that we can maintain the financial sustainability to continue to host this conference for many years to come. Registration information will be sent very soon.

Once again, thank you for your great interest in this conference, and we look forward to hosting you in November!